
DATE: March 5, 2024

TO: Mark Washington, City Manager

COMMITTEE: Fiscal Committee
LIAISON: Molly Clarin, Chief Financial Officer

FROM: Mike Oosterbaan, Employee Benefits Manager
Human Resources

SUBJECT: Resolution authorizing an agreement with Corewell Health for on-
site health care for a total amount not to exceed $30,000

This is a follow-up item to the City Commission approval of partnering with Priority 
Health for health insurance administration on September 19, 2023.  Contained within 
the bid from Priority Health was the option to include on-site nursing care with a 
Registered Nurse (RN).  This offer includes eight (8) hours per week, and more hours 
can be utilized if needed.  The RN would be able to perform the following tasks for 
employees:

• Clinical interventions and one-on-one consultations
• Biometric screenings (blood pressure, temperature, glucose, cholesterol, etc.)
• Health and wellness education
• Healthcare navigation assistance for employees
• Training for how to use on-site virtual care kiosks currently deployed at the City

Services provided by the on-site RN are free to employees.  The City’s Human 
Resources Department recommends participating in this offer as it will improve 
employee health and wellbeing, increase access to medical services, promote a culture 
of health equity, and help identify gaps in care and early intervention.  

The term of this agreement would last for one year.  If the program has proven to be 
successful and beneficial, additional approval to continue the agreement will be 
requested at the end of the one-year agreement.

Funding for this will be through the Internal Service Fund’s contractual services of Fund 
6770 (Health).
..
Prepared by Mike Oosterbaan, Employee Benefits Manager

   



Your FISCAL COMMITTEE recommends the adoption of the following resolution 
authorizing an agreement with Corewell Health for on-site health care for a total amount 
not to exceed $30,000.

RESOLVED:

1. That the City is hereby authorized to enter into an agreement with Corewell 
Health for on-site nursing care for a total not to exceed $30,000; and

2. That the agreement period shall be one year; and

3. That the Mayor is hereby authorized to execute said agreement on behalf of the 
City subject to review and approval by the City Attorney.


